KITTITAS COUNTY
DEPARTMENT OF PUBLIC WORKS

MEMORANDUM

TO: Community Development Services
FROM: Taylor Gustafson, Environmental/Transportation Planner ‘\ (s
DATE: August 1, 2019

SUBJECT:  Amended Public Works Comments on Suncadia Phase 2 Division 5 (River Ridge
I1) LPF-19-00006

The following are Public Works final review comments:

Public Works is satisfied with the response received from Suncadia to meet preliminary
conditions of approval.
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